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Dear Parents 

This children in Year 6 have completed their SATs tests. The children’s attitude to these have been excellent 

and we are extremely proud of the way each of them approached each day and did their best. We will 

communicate the results to parents once they are released in July but for now, will look forward to more 

exciting events such as sports day, productions and residentials! 

Within this newsletter, you will find a number of dates for your diary for the final half term of this year. 

Please note there is a slight change to our Paxwold dates. In order to help us maintain supervision ratios, we 

have decided to go in the smaller year groups rather than full classes. We believe that residentials are an 

important and special part of our curriculum offer and this small change will help us to ensure appropriate 

staffing levels at both Paxwold and school throughout the visit. Further details of this visit will follow shortly.  

You may be aware that the school has subscribed to the ‘Boromi’ scheme. This provides play bags that are 

lent to families to support with play. We have different bags to lend out and these will be lent to our 

children in Reception and Year 1. Families will have these for approximately two days before returning 

them. The first of these bags will be sent home on Monday to be returned on Wednesday.  

Finally, next Thursday we will  be sad to say goodbye to Mrs Revell who is leaving us after nine years at the 

school. Mrs Revell has worked as a Teaching Assistant and ELSA as well as supporting children at both 

lunchtime and afterschool club.  She has also shown immense dedication to our children by supporting so 

many of our residential visits. We will miss Mrs Revell and wish her well for the future.  

Have a great weekend. 

Richard Winks, Headteacher 

Our School Vision 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 
“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 
1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 
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Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship & Respect 

Class One 
 

This week, we have enjoyed using clay in art. 

Next week, we are looking forward to continuing to 
improve our throwing and catching skills. 

Class Two 
 

This week, we have enjoyed making clay pots and 
decorating them. Next week, we are looking 
forward to learning about eco-friendly materials in 
science.  

Class Three 
 

This week, we have enjoyed creating a science 
experiment to discover which type of toothbrush is 
the best. We have also created our own characters 
based on the Barnabus Project and have been 
carving sculptures out of soap! Busy, busy! 

Class Four 
 

This week, the Year 6 children have worked so hard 
in their SATs. They have approached them with a 
fantastic attitude every day. Well done Year 6! 

Next week, we are looking forward to learning 
more about Viking raids and invasion in topic. 

Collective Worship Themes 

Faith In Action 

50 Year Anniversary Tea Towel  
 

Thanks to everyone who helped make this possible. The tea towel is now available to buy.  
Order yours from the Friends of North Cave School by scanning the QR code here.  

There are still plenty available at the moment! 
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Our Achievements 

Congratulations to: 

Alfie, Edith, Alby, Sophia, Ailsa, Skye, Eddie, Alice, Ellie, Neve & Edwin  

for their trophies, medals and certificates this week! 

SCHOOL MENU 
  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 

Option 

Beef burger in 
a bun with 
fresh potato 
wedges 

Sausage & 
mash 

Roast beef, 
Yorkshire 
pudding and 
roast potatoes 

Pepperoni 
pizza 

Fish cakes 

Vegan Option 
Meat free 
burger 

Meatless farm 
sausages 

Quorn fillet or 
vegan nuggets 

Cheese & 
tomato pizza 

Fishless fish 
fingers 

Served With Beans or peas Carrots 
Carrots, 
broccoli 

Selection of 
veggie sticks 

Chips & beans 

Jacket Potato 

Option  

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Sandwich 

Option 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham,  

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

22nd May   Class 4 residential meeting at 15:40  

23rd May    Last day of the half term and FONCS tuck shop 

2nd June   Return to school 

4th—6th June   Class 4 residential visit 

9th–13th June   Year 1 Phonics Screening Check week 

13th June   Bag2School collection 

20th June   Sports Day Class 1&2 10:00—12.00 / Class 3&4 13.30—15.30 

24th June   Sports Day (reserve date) 
26th June    Year 6 transition day at South Hunsley 
2nd & 3rd July   Class 3&4 Production @ 14:00 & 18:00 
8th–9th July     Year 2 to Paxwold 
9th—10th July  Year 1 to Paxwold 
10th—11th July Year Reception to Paxwold 
17th July    Year 6 family celebration evening 19:00—21:00  
18th July    Year 6 leavers’ worship 09.30 


